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Greetings and a Warm Welcome to Our Olympic High School and Off Campus 
Learning Center Families! 

I hope this message finds you well and that you enjoyed a safe, fun, and rejuvenating 
summer. Our dedicated staff is eager to begin another productive year, and we remain 
fully committed to supporting your child’s growth, success, and educational goals. As 
always, we will work in close partnership with you—our families and caregivers—to 
ensure that each student is cared for, challenged, and celebrated. 

Classes begin tomorrow, Thursday, August 21st at 8:30 a.m. (Olympic) and 9:30 
a.m. (OCLC), and students will receive their schedules at that time. 

It is my privilege to begin my fourth year as principal of Olympic High School, the Off 
Campus Learning Center (OCLC), and the Adult Education Center. My priority is to 
ensure that every student, parent, and staff member feels welcomed, supported, and 
inspired on our campus. Together, in a loving and nurturing environment, we will face 
challenges with resilience and pursue excellence with joy. 

This fall, we will continue to grow and learn on the Santa Monica College (SMC) 
campus. We are deeply grateful for this partnership, which allows our students to earn 
both high school and college credits while gaining a meaningful introduction to college 
life. Looking ahead, we are thrilled to share that we will be returning to our permanent 
home—the Michelle and Barack Obama Center—in January 2026. More updates will 
follow in the months to come! 

We are blessed to have our entire teaching and support staff returning this year. In 
addition, we are delighted to welcome Mrs. Bailey Fronda as our new Academic 
Counselor. Many of you already know Mrs. Fronda from her exceptional work as a 
Student Support Specialist over the past two years, and we are thrilled that she will now 
be serving our students in this new capacity. 

Please know that my door—and inbox—are always open. I encourage you to reach out 
with any questions, concerns, or ideas. Together, we can ensure that every student has 
the support and encouragement they need to thrive. 

I am deeply grateful to partner with you in this important journey. Here’s to a wonderful 
year of learning, growth, and success for our amazing students! 

With warmth and appreciation, 
Mrs. Cynthia McGregory, Principal 
Olympic High School, OCLC & Adult Education Center 
 




